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Our ref SPG/ASP 
 
25 January 2022  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
COVID 19 - Daily Lateral Flow Testing 

 
We have observed a steady increase in confirmed student cases in the Academy that has prompted us to 
examine what we might do next to eliminate this unwelcome trend. 

 
Following consultation with the local health protection team, we recommend that all students undertake 
daily lateral flow tests at home for the next 7 days, starting from 26 January.  

 
Please use the test kits that you currently have for twice-weekly testing and if you need more, then these 
are available from your local chemist, or can be ordered online.  Alternatively, we do have a limited stock 
(while we await our next delivery), which your child can collect from Reception. 

 
Please be assured that we regularly review the local situation and will adjust our measures accordingly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr S Yalden  
Headteacher 
 
 
 


